
May 13, 2016

Kenai River state park advisory board recruiting
members

 

(Soldotna, AK) – Applications are currently being accepted for positions on the Kenai River Special Management Area Citizens
Advisory Board. 

This state park advisory board provides state park managers with recommendations on the management of the Kenai River SMA.
Members serve a three-year term and typically meet once a month between September and May.

To apply for a position on this advisory board, fill out the Alaska State Park Advisory Board Application posted at
http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/misc/boards.htm. Applications are being accepted through May 31.

For more information, please contact the Kenai/Prince William Sound Area state park office at 907-262-5581.
CONTACT:  Jack Blackwell, 262-5581, jack.blackwell@alaska.gov

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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